Miami Valley Folk Dancers 2658 Gentle Wind Pt. Centerville, OH 45458

October 9, 2002

Dear Fellow Folk Dancers:

Only one month to go before our annual Tri-City Folk Dance Festival. The Miami Valley Folk Dancers are looking forward to this event and hope to see many of you at the Michael Solomon Pavilion on Saturday, November 9<sup>th</sup> for an afternoon and evening of enjoyable dancing.

We are enclosing a number of additional fliers that you may want to distribute to your members and /or duplicate for additional copies. We are anticipating a record turnout due to this festival marking the 50<sup>th</sup> Anniversary of several Tri-City member clubs. Please help us promote this special Tri-City celebration in as many ways as possible.

As a reminder, please feel free to bring along any photos, scrapbooks, or other memorabilia which pertains to your organization to add to our display of such items on the 9<sup>th</sup>. If you have any questions, please refer to the names listed on the flier

See you in November!

Sincerely,

Dolores K. Brooks

Secretary

Miami Valley Folk Dancers

Dolous K. Brooks